
CRENNA BRUMWELL  //  Dubuque, IA
RUNNING FOR A 3-YEAR TERM

EMPLOYMENT: City Attorney for the City of Dubuque

EDUCATION + OCCUPATIONAL EXPERIENCE:
University of Northern Iowa (Bachelor’s Degree)
University of Iowa (Law School)

Why do you want to continue as a board member? I believe in community service and servant leadership in both 
my professional and personal lives.  I’ve lived in Dubuque for almost 20 years and joined DuTrac as soon as I moved to the 
community.  Being a part of an organization with a mission I believe it is important to me and I look forward to continuing to serve.

HARLAN PEDRETTI //  LeClaire, IA
RUNNING FOR A 3-YEAR TERM

EMPLOYMENT: Retired from John Deere and the United States Air Force, serving as a navigator on a KC-135 air refueling plane.

EDUCATION + OCCUPATIONAL EXPERIENCE:
University of Wisconsin-Stout

Why do you want to continue as a board member? I have been a member of the DuTrac board for 40 years and have watched 
us grow from a small credit union to over a billion dollar credit union. During my time on the board we have gone from one office 
to 14 branches in several surrounding communities. Currently I am the only director in the Quad City area where we have several 
branches. I enjoy being on the board and being part of a well-respected growing credit union. Thank you for your support over 
these many years.

KEVIN MUELLER  //  Dubuque, IA
RUNNING FOR A 3-YEAR TERM

EMPLOYMENT: Owner of Chiropractic First

EDUCATION + OCCUPATIONAL EXPERIENCE: 
University of Northern Iowa (Bachelor’s Degree in Biology)
Life University (Doctor of Chiropractic)

Why do you want to continue as a board member? I hope to continue serving our members by combining previous board 
experience and continued learning opportunities so our membership can thrive for another 77 years.

MICHAEL READY  //  Asbury, IA
RUNNING FOR A 3-YEAR TERM

EMPLOYMENT: Hoffman Schneider & Kitchen Funeral Home. Retired from John Deere and the United States Air Force.

EDUCATION + OCCUPATIONAL EXPERIENCE: 
Loras College (1970)
Northeast Iowa Community College, Peosta (1995)

Why do you want to continue as a board member? My first bank account was at the St. Mary’s branch in 1957 – I have been 
a loyal credit union member from that time forward. I joined DuTrac Community Credit Union the first week of my employment 
with the John Deere Dubuque Tractor Works and it has been my primary financial institution since. Over the years, I have utilized 
a majority of the products and services offered to their membership even before being elected to their board. In 1990, I was asked 
if I had any interest in serving on the DuTrac’s Board of Directors and have served in numerous positions since. I have a passion for 
DuTrac, its membership, and staff.  I am proud to be a DuTrac member and to serve on this board.
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